
 

 

Record of Officer Decision 
 

Local Government Association (LGA) Corporate Peer Challenge 2015 
 
 

Decision Taker and Date Decision Taken: 
 
Executive Director of Operations and Finance, in consultation with the Mayor and Group 
Leaders in accordance with paragraph 1.19 of the Officer Scheme of Delegation, on 16 
February 2016 
 
Summary of Matter or Issue Requiring Decision: 
 
At the Council meeting on 3 February 2016, the Council received the LGA’s Corporate Peer 
Challenge feedback report and resulting outline action plan which responded to the 
recommendations of the LGA’s report. 
 
The Council resolved to establish a member and officer working group to refine the details of 
the action plan during February 2016 and hold a member/officer workshop to enable all 
members and relevant officers to contribute towards the development of the action plan.   
 
The member/officer workshop has been held and arising from the workshop it was suggested 
that further time be given to develop the action plan and to enable partners to be involved. 
 
Decision Taken: 
 
That, following the decision of the Council on 3 February 2016, the final detailed action plan in 
response to the Local Government Association’s Corporate Peer Challenge feedback report, be 
presented to Council meeting on 7 April 2016. 
 
Summary of Reason(s) for Decision Taken: 
 
To enable more time for the development of the action plan including engagement with 
partners. 
 
Summary of Alternatives or Options considered and rejected and Background Papers: 
 
None 
 
Details of any conflict of interest and dispensation granted to the Officer taking the 
decision or by any Member of the Council in delegating responsibility for any specific 
express delegation: 
 
None 
 
Implementation: 
 
This decision will come into force immediately. 
 



 

 

 

 
A copy of this decision and any supporting documentation considered by the Officer taking this 
decision may also be available for inspection by the public at the Council’s officers or posted 
upon payment of any copying and postage charges.  Any member of the public wishing to take 
up either of these options is asked to please ring (01803) 207087 or email 
governance.support@torbay.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________ Date:  16 February 2016 
 Executive Director of Operations and Finance 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:governance.support@torbay.gov.uk

